
 

 

16th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Yr5 Visit to Metro Bank in Croydon  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have organised a school trip for Year 5 to visit 
The Metro Bank in Croydon to support their PHSE lessons learning about banking, 
saving and budgeting. 
 
During their visit the children will have the opportunity to see and use the ‘Magic 
Money Machine’, go inside the bank vault, view the outside of safe deposit boxes and 
also make a call to one of Metro Bank’s colleagues in their call centre to ask them any 
questions they may have. 
 
This trip will take place on Tuesday 30th January 2024, we will be travelling by public 
transport and aim to leave school at 9am sharp, please ensure your child is in school 
on time by 8.35am as usual, we will return to school in time for lunch. 
 
Please ensure your child is in full school uniform and is dressed appropriately for the 
weather with a school jacket/coat, a black school hat and gloves if necessary.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Chandler, Mrs Gallagher & Miss Dench   
Year 5 Class Teachers 


